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Dear Parents / Carers

Maths Challenge — Crowell School — Thursday 27" April 2017

has been chosen to represent the school in a Maths Challenge at
Cromwell Community College on Thursday 27™ April 2017 starting at 8.50am and
returning to Benwick at 10.50am.

Mrs Rushbrook will be taking the children to this event.
Please return the slip below to school by Friday 21 April 2017.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs J. North
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Maths Challenge — Crowell School — Thursday 27" April 2017

| would like my child... A—— ...to take part in the
Maths Challenge at Cromwell School I am happy for Mrs Rushbrook to take my
child in her vehicle.

MY CRIl oo e e s raresre s e e will be unable to take
part in the Maths Challenge.
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Please print your name clearly........cceuevrmveinnnininnninsnnnns




